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Subaru makes donation to support relief efforts for
the July 2020 torrential rains and flooding in Japan

Tokyo, August 7, 2020 — Subaru Corporation extends its heartfelt condolences to those affected by the torrential
rains and flooding which struck parts of Southern and Central Japan in July 2020.

Subaru is making the following donations to help the victims of the disaster and to support recovery efforts in
the affected areas.

B Subaru will donate 2,000,000 yen to the Japanese Red Cross to aid the victims.

B In addition to the above, the Company is matching employee donations to the Japanese Red Cross.

B Subaru will also donate 1,000,000 yen to the Central Community Chest of Japan to assist volunteers and
non-profit organizations doing relief and recovery work in the affected region.

Subaru sincerely wishes for the swift recovery and restoration of the affected communities.
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